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Freedom of Information request reference number: 6361.1  
 
Date of response: 11 March 2022 
 
Request and response: 
Good Morning, I was wondering if possible, under the act to view the policy and procedures for how to 
deal with a fire at an embassy or building owned by a foreign government. Many thanks, 
 
The London Fire Brigade do not have a specific policy for how to deal with a fire at an embassy or 
building owned by a foreign government.  
 
I’m sorry I could not provide any further information on this occasion. If you have any further questions 
please contact InformationAccess@london-fire.gov.uk. 
 
We have dealt with your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. For more information 
about this process please see the guidance we publish about making a request on our website: 
https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/about-us/transparency/request-information-from-us/ 
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